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Parent Communication In Mrs. Dueck's Absence    February 20, 2024 
  
For the time being during Mrs. Dueck's absence parents should continue to keep all the 
regular lines of communication open. This will be the quickest way to continue to find 
answers to your important day-to-day questions. Please, continue to direct emails or 
phone calls to Mrs. Jans in the office or your children's classroom teachers just as you 
have been all school year. 
  
The Teacher In Charge and School Staff will continue to deal with specific complaints and 
student interactions as part of our day-to-day management. This continues to be much in 
line with how we have managed my absence during monthly meetings.  The current 
schedule for Teacher in Charge will be: Monday/Friday = Mrs. Doornbos, Tuesday/Thursday 
= Mrs. Boisvert and Wednesday = Mr. Leroux. 
 
Should parents have specific questions regarding their own children, wish to express a 
concern, or voice a complaint, Paul Chisholm is our board office representative.  The 
phone number for the Board Office is 250-782-8571. 
  
Our staff will work to address concerns in a timely manner.  We encourage parents to 
share their concerns with an open mind, understanding it is our intent to maintain a safety, 
orderly, and welcoming learning environment for students, staff, and guests. 
 
Mrs. Dueck wishes to express gratitude to the staff for maintaining the smooth and safe 
running of the school in her absence. Of course, the education, security, self-esteem, and 
making of wonderful memories together for all of our students and community members 
are our ultimate goals. 
  
Mrs. Dueck is hopeful to get back to work at the school as soon as possible. She is eager to 
see everyone again very soon.  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 


